Wednesday, November 25, 2020 @ 7:00 pm
Virtual Meeting via Zoom

1.0 CALL TO ORDER
2.0 INTRODUCTIONS
3.0 APPROVAL OF AGENDA

(Members may request items to be added to the agenda at this time)

4.0 REPORTS:
6.1  Trustees Report- Nancy Sand
6.2  Principals Report (see attached)
6.3

5.0 NEW BUSINESS:
5.1

7.2

7.3

8.0 NEXT MEETING-

9.0 ADJOURNMENT



November 2020
o We hired a part-time custodian: Mrs. Dixon! Mr. James Meek has also been

hired to complete the snow shoveling.

o Smith School held its first ever virtual Remembrance Day ceremony on
November 6! Each class did an excellent job laying a class wreath at the
cenotaph and giving a short poem or presentation. The ceremony was
shared on the schools social media pages.

o The Kindergarten & Grade One class celebrated the 50t day of school by
dressing up like someone from the 1950’3!

o A positive case of COVID-19 was identified in an individual at Smith
School on Sunday, Nov. 22, 2020. One staff member and 22 students are
self-1solating as a result.

o Grade 6 students are returning from self-isolation Thursday, December 3.

o Our Christmas Concert/celebration will also be virtual this year and will be
happening right before Christmas break.

o Please see email sent today to all Aspen View families from Mr. O’Shea
regarding upcoming changes to schooling.

o Staft'is working very hard to keep students safe at school. We are all being
very diligent regarding mask-wearing, hand-washing and sanitizing.

Upcoming Dates:
o November 26- Virtual Parent Teacher Interviews 4-6 & 6:30-8:30 pm
School soft link:



O

November 30- Grades 7-12 begin online schooling. K-6 will continue in-
person learning.

December 4- Professional Learning Day (No School).
December 18- Last day of school before Christmas Break.
January 4-8- First week back after break (VIRTUAL for K-12).

January 11- In person classes resume K-12.



